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KEVIN M. LYNCH
Chief of Police

TO Captain Wozny September 27, 2024
VIA Proper Channels

FROM ACD Heather Simmons

SUBJECT

Captain Wozny,

[ have no reservations in recommending renewal of the kennel license for A Dog’s Life
for the remainder of 2024. providing there are no future violations. On August 25, 2023. A
Dog’s Life surpassed the number of dogs thev were allowed to have under their kennel license.

Respectfully submitted,
roudnen. Ao

Heather Simmons

Animal Control Director



